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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Education, 

 

I am writing to express my support for the bill covering improved indoor air quality in 

Oregon schools. Poor air quality in schools can have a negative impact on the health 

and well-being of students, teachers, and staff. It can also lead to decreased 

academic performance and increased absenteeism. 

 

I believe that Oregon schools should be held to the highest standards when it comes 

to indoor air quality. This includes ensuring that all schools are equipped with proper 

ventilation systems, that all classrooms are regularly tested for air quality, and that 

any issues are addressed promptly. 

 

I urge you to take action to ensure that all Oregon schools have safe and healthy 

indoor air quality on behalf of my children and all of the children in Oregon, especially 

those who are most at risk. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

Austin Kathol 


